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Info at NIRB

From: Solomon Amuno <samuno@nirb.ca>
Sent: April-20-18 11:55 AM
To: info@nirb.ca
Cc: nlear@nirb.ca
Subject: Fwd: Request for Extension - Comment Request for Baffinland Iron Mines Corp.’s Mary 

River Project 2017

FYI 
 
---- Original Message ---- 
From: "Fai Ndofor" <FNdofor@QIA.ca> 
Sent: 4/20/2018 6:34:19 AM 
To: "Solomon Amuno" <samuno@nirb.ca> 
Cc: "Stephen Williamson Bathory" <SWBathory@QIA.ca> 
Subject: Request for Extension - Comment Request for Baffinland Iron Mines Corp.’s Mary River Project 2017
 
 

Hello Solomon, 

 

As one of the monitoring bodies for the Mary River project, we take the review of Baffinland’s 2017 Annual 
Report very seriously.   

 

In the past 2 to 3 weeks, QIA and our department in particular has been involved in extensive community visits 
for the IIBA renegotiation, the annual project review forum which was held in Hall Beach this week and the 
QIA spring board meeting. These activities have drawn resources from our review work.   

 

The QIA will not be able to finalise the review of the 2017 Annual Report and provide comments to the NIRB 
by May 7, 2018 as requested in your April 6, 2018 letter. The QIA considers an extension of one week to be 
sufficient to finalize the review and provide comments to the NIRB.  We should be able to finalise the review 
and provide comments by May 14, 2018. 

 

Please let us know what you think about our request. 

 

Best Regards, 
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Fai 

 

 

 

The linked image cannot be displayed.  The file may have been moved, renamed, or deleted. Verify that the link points to the correct file and location.

 

ᕙᐃ ᐃᐊᓐᑑᕗ, ᒪᓕᒐᓂ ᑲᔪᓯᑎᑦᑎᕙᓪᓕᐊᓂᕐᒥ ᐊᐅᓚᑦᑎᔨ 

Fai Ndofor/ Regulatory Manager 
fndofor@qia.ca/ 867.975.8433 

ᕿᑭᖅᑕᓂ ᐃᓄᐃᑦ ᑲᑐᔾᔨᖃᑎᒌᖏᑦ  
Qikiqtani Inuit Association  
1.800.667.2742 
ᓱᑲᑦᑐᒃᑯᑦ / Fax : 867.979.3238 
www.qia.ca 

 

WARNING: The information contained in this e-mail communication is confidential and intended only for the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the 
intended recipient, please notify us at the telephone number shown above or by return e-mail and delete this communication and any copy immediately.  

 


